
April 6, 2022 

Dennis MacNeil 
President 
Public School Boards’ Association of Alberta 
12-10227 - 118 St NW
Edmonton, AB  T5K 2V4

Delivered via email to president@public-schools.ab.ca 

Dear President MacNeil, 

At our public Board meeting yesterday, we confirmed Trustee Marsha Nelson as our representative on 
the PSBAA Provincial Executive for the remainder of the 2021-2022 school year (replacing Trustee 
Nathan Ip). As she was formerly serving as our alternate, we also selected a replacement for that role. 
Trustee Marcia Hole will serve as the alternate representative for the remainder of this school year.  

Trustee Nelson can be reached at trustee.marsha.nelson@epsb.ca, 780-429-8079 (office). Trustee Hole 
can be reached at trustee.marcia.hole@epsb.ca, 780-429-8084 (office).

I know Marsha and Marcia are looking forward to working with you and the rest of the PSBAA team, and 
we are looking forward to having them keep us connected with PSBAA’s initiatives.  

Regards, 

Trisha Estabrooks 
Board Chair 

c: Trustee Marsha Nelson 
Trustee Marcia Hole 
Troy Tait, Executive Director and CEO, PSBAA 
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